QDCC Chairs report for February 2014 Business meeting

- On the 28th January I met along with Diane and Grant representatives form CEC Economic Development. We discussed economic development issues and opportunities for South Queensferry on sites such as the Agilent, Ferrymuir, Corus sites as well as the potential from the World Heritage Status for the Forth Bridge.
- On 31st January I gave a presentation about the work of QDCC to the QHS Pupils Council.
- On the 44th February along with David Flint I attended a meeting of the QHS Parents Council. It was an enlightening meeting and I learnt first hand about some of the issues and concerns that they have. (See David's report for more detail)
- On the 12th February along with Grant I attended the first meeting of the Queensferry Infrastructure Improvement Group which is a direct outcome from the Halcrow Study. (See Grants report)
- On the 12th February a meeting was planned with CEC Econ Dev & ScF Officials to follow up on the Hawes Promenade Toilets and what the next stage of the review work. Regrettably no one from CEC turned up.
- On 13th February I attended the launch meeting for the Queensferry Trust which is a residents group and some businesses who are interested in the Heritage of the Conservation area.
- On 17th February I plan to attend a meeting with CEC Planning
 Officers to learn more about the City development plan and the
 timescales.

Keith Giblett 16th Feb 2014